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SD ELECTRONIC RECORDING COMMISSION

The South Dakota Electronic Recording Commission hereby gives notice that a meeting of the commission shall be held by teleconference on Tuesday, March 24th, 2015 at 10:00 a.m. CST.   Anyone interested in attending the meeting held by teleconference may do so at the South Dakota Association of County Officials office located at 211 East Prospect Avenue, Pierre, SD 57501.  The Agenda for this meeting shall be posted on the website and at the SDACO office as required by statute.


